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Circular for Synchro Classes During Summer Break 2025 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that Synchro Classes will be conducted during the summer 

break, starting from 1st June 2025. These classes are designed to enhance learning through 

structured academic and skill-based sessions. 

Kindly note that no transport facility will be provided for these sessions, and parents are 

requested to arrange transportation accordingly. 

To confirm your child's participation, please fill out the consent form below and submit it to 

the class teacher by 20 May 2025. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support in providing enriched learning experiences for 

your child. 

Much Regards, 

Team Swarnprastha 

 

Parent Consent Form for Synchro Classes 

I, ___________________________, hereby give consent for my child 

__________________________studying in _________[Class/Section], to attend the Synchro 

Classes during the summer break, commencing on 1st June 2025. 

I acknowledge that no transport facility will be provided, and I will ensure appropriate 

commuting arrangements for my child. 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: _____________ 

Date: _______________ 

Contact Number: _______________ 

 


